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B a n q u e t  2 0 1 8  

Every Child Deserves a 

Birthday 

On Page 2, learn more about 

this very important evening 

coming up soon.  To be a part 

of this history-making event, 

give us a call or send us an 

email.   

S t a f f  S p o t l i g h t  

 Outstanding Staff 

Award 

At the Alliance for Life-

Missouri meeting this past 

October, Juli Nelson, our 

Client Services Director, 

received the 2017 Award for 

Above & Beyond Staff 

Member!  Check page 3 for 

more. 

B a s i c  N e e d s  

 What are some items 

we are in need of? 

We accept donations of gently 

used maternity clothing and 

infant/children’s clothing up to 

size 6.   

We usually run low on 

personal care items for the 

whole family such as body 

wash, shampoo, etc. 

 SMILING FACES NEEDED 

Ever felt the urge to volunteer?  Has the 

thought crossed your mind?  Maybe that is 

God planting a seed.  We need you.  Please 

check page 3 for more details 

Every Child 

Deserves a Birthday 



       

 

  
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Every Child Deserves a 
Birthday 
God creates every single baby from the moment of 

conception.  Every baby is created in His image.  Every 

child deserves to have birthdays!  How is God urging you to 

be involved in this fight for LIFE? 

Join us at our 13th Annual Banquet to learn of the ways you 

can be plugged in and active in the Pro-Life Movement. 

Banquet Guest Speaker…Father Torres 

 

We are guaranteed a fun, challenging, heart warming time 

with Father Torres!  His humorous approach to life’s issues 

will keep us entertained all evening!   

This is one guest speaker you will not want to miss.  To get 

your invitation, please contact us (our contact information is 

on page 4) and we will be sure you receive one.   

Have some friends and/or family members you would like to 

bring along?  Contact Karen about being a table host.   

We do not sell tickets or tables—so invite your friends! 

 

We do not sell tickets or tables 

for our Banquet.  The evening 

has already been 100% 

underwritten by a wonderfully 

generous donor. 

So every dollar given that 

evening will go straight into the 

ministry to begin helping tiny, 

unborn babies have a voice! 

Plan to join us. 

 

Silent Auction Items Needed 

A TREMENDOUS ADDITION TO OUR BANQUET 

Again this year we will have a Silent Auction going on during the first part of our Banquet evening.  

This is always a fun part of the evening!   

If you, your business, your Sunday School class, etc, would like to help out with this part of our 

banquet, please contact Karen with your ideas.  We need as many and as much variety as 

possible available for the auction.  We have lots of ideas if you need any! 

 

“He took a little child and had him stand among them.  Taking 

him in his arms, he said to them, ‘Whoever welcomes one of 

these little children in my name welcomes me; and whoever 

welcomes me does not welcome me but the one who sent me.’” 

Mark 9:36-47 

 



       

 

  
 

 

 

Volunteers Needed 

NOW IS THE TIME TO GET STARTED 

When it comes to volunteering, we cannot wait for “extra time”.  Who really has “extra time”?  If we 

wait for this illusive extra time, we will never step out and get involved.   

We need you now.  We have a variety of ways you can get involved.  We have openings for 

volunteers who do not need to have a set schedule with us each week.  In fact, we have some 

volunteers who rarely actually come into the office!  The jobs they do for us are from home or out in 

the community.   

Our greatest needs right now are for peer-counselors, medical personnel, abstinence presenters, and 

babysitters.   

How is God leading you?  If your heart wants to save babies and help families, we have a place for 

you!   

The first thing to do is seek God’s direction.  Even if all the answers and plans have not been laid out 

for you, contact Karen, our Executive Director.  She & Juli can help you see how you can help as we 

work to end abortion and strengthen families in our community. 

“Oh, but I don’t have anything to offer.”  That’s a comment we hear often.  We beg to differ!  Did you 

take a breath this morning?  If yes, then you still have a purpose on this earth.  While you are here we 

can help you help these tiny babies have a voice!  Come and join us. 

Medical personnel, we especially need you right now!  Even if just 2 hours a month—we can work with 

that!  Please contact us and let’s discuss how you can begin to receive the many blessings of working 

to save God’s children and families. 

We will be conducting a peer-counselor training soon.  The class will fill up so get your name on the 

list right away!  Our contact information is on page 4.   

 

“I never knew volunteering just a couple hours a week could be 

so rewarding!  Why didn’t I start doing this years ago?” 

  

         Juli Nelson earns the Above & 
Beyond Award! 

At the Alliance for Life-Missouri conference 
in October, 2017, Juli (our wonderful Client 
Services Director) was awarded the Above 
& Beyond Servant Leader Award.   
Congratulations, Juli!  We believe you 
deserve this award every year.  You are 
constantly going “above & beyond” with 
our clients as well as our volunteers and 
staff.   

Marsha Middleton (AFL-MO CEO) presenting award to Juli 



       

 

  
 

MyLife Medical & Resource Center 

PO Box 408 

House Springs, MO  63051 

www.jcpcc.com 

jcpcc01@aol.com 

636.495.6566 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Annual Spring Banquet 

*Guest Speaker, Father Torres, Thurs, April 12.  

Please contact us for more details. 

*Silent Auction during the first part of the evening. 

*Donations needed for the Silent Auction.   

*RSVPs required so please contact us to be added 

to the list. 

*Have friends and/or family you could invite?  

Please do so!   

*We can’t wait to share this evening with you. 

 

 


